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PRESS RELEASE 
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Date: 13th December 2017 

 

CHIEF MINISTER CONGRATULATES SUPERINTENDENT McGRAIL 
 
On behalf of her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar, the Chief Minister the Hon Fabian Picardo QC, 
has congratulated Superintendent Ian McGrail on being selected as the next Commissioner of 
Police. Superintendent McGrail will take over from Commissioner Eddie Yome, in May of next year. 
 
 
 


